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Over the past 4 years we have been repairing and upda4ng the building and this 
has con4nued. This last year we have had bespoke no4ce board made for the 
car park entrance.  This will be installed soon. 
 
This is not the end of the programme we are looking at a new boiler for the water 
system and a new hea4ng system.  
Both these projects are expensive. We are inves4ga4ng grants to finance both 
projects and when completed make the hall fit for future.   
And finally, redecora4on to finish off the project. 
 
As you are aware the Village Hall is non-profit organisa4on. The purposes of the 
Village Hall is for the use of the inhabitants of Navestock and the wider 
community without dis4nc4on of poli4cal, religious or other op4ons including 
the use of mee4ngs, lectures, classes for other forms of recrea4on and leisure-
4me occupa4on with the object of improving the condi4ons of life in the 
community. 
 
 
The commiIee have been busy with the transfer of our bank account to online 
banking. This is proving difficult and s4ll ongoing.  
Adver4sing the hall in the area is ongoing. But I am pleased to say the new 
website is now online www.navestock villagehall.com and is star4ng to help.  
 
Finding new hirers has not been easy and our booking and adver4sing team have 
been working hard to get us back on the map as a venue for func4ons events 
and par4es. 
 
 
The commiIee have con4nued to meet regularly, and I would like to thank all 
members of the commiIee for their hard work over this year. 
 


